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Words from the Woods! 

Friday 15th September 2017 
 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
What a busy and exciting first full week we have had! Class 1 have settled in beautifully and are 
very excited about starting full time next week. They have spent the week getting familiar with 
the lovely resources and their new environment. 
 
Every class has now participated in Forest School led by Mrs Hazel, our new Forest School 
Teacher. Children were introduced to the new Forest School site and spent time learning about 
the principles of Forest School. Please ensure that your child has their outdoor clothes in school 
at all times. Clothing can be purchased for £10.75 from 
https://www.schoolwearforless.com/uniform/CadmoreEndSchoolHP143PE/rain-suit 
Alternatively, I am sure you can pick up something similar in town. 
We also have Forest school bags available to purchase for £5 at the school office. 
 
 
There is a wealth of evidence that demonstrates the positive impact music has on children’s 
academic and social development.  Please ensure that you complete the agreement form (found 
on our website) so that your child can bring their recorder home to practice. Children in Class 3 
and 4 have started learning the recorder as part of the music curriculum. This is led by me on a 
Wednesday. The children will not only learn how to play a recorder, but will learn music theory.  
 
Our week concluded with our celebration assembly. At this assembly, we presented our Stars of 
the Week, Presentation and Value certificates and awards. The Head Girl and Head Boy were 
announced along with our new School Council members and Buddies. 
We also had Sam from ‘Rock and Pop’ who engaged the children, staff and parents in a range of 
musical activities! 
 
Class information 
Thank you for attending our Class 1 and Class 3 Meet the Teacher. The feedback was positive. 
Class 2 and Class 4 Meet the Teacher will take place on: 
 

 Wednesday 20
th

 September 6.00pm – 6.30pm Class 2 

 Wednesday 20
th

 September 6.40pm – 7.10pm Class 4 
 
You should have now received the following information: 

 Class letter 

 Homework information sheet 

 Home and School Agreement (please sign and return) 
 
Copies can be found on our school website. 
 
 
 

Upcoming Events 
(subject to change) 

 

Mon 11.9.17 Wrap around 

care and school clubs start 

Wed 13.9.17 Meet the 

Teacher. Class 1 6.00pm – 

6.30pm. Class 3 6.40pm – 

7.10pm 

Fri 15.9.17 Music and 

celebration assembly 9 – 

9.15am 

Wed 20.9.17 Meet the 

Teacher. Class 2 6.00pm – 

6.30pm. Class 4 6.40pm – 

7.10pm 

Thu 28.9.17 Learning Ladders 

– How teachers use this to 

personalise learning. 2.30 – 

3.15pm 

Fri 29.9.17 Harvest assembly 

at Cadmore End church. 

2.30pm 

Wed 11.10.17 Parent 

workshop on Phonics. 

Suitable for parents with 

children in EYFS – Year 3. 

2.30 – 3.15pm 

Fri 20.10.17 End of term. 

3.15pm 

Mon 30.10.17  School opens 

Thu 2.11.17 Parent 

workshop on hearing your 

child read. How to support 

your child in Reception 

through to Year 6. 2.30 -

3.15pm 

Wed 8.11.17 Parent and 

teacher consultation 

Wed 15.11.17 Parent and 

teacher consultation 
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Harvest Assembly 
The children will start preparing for our Harvest assembly, which will take place at our local church 
in Cadmore End, St Mary Le Moor on Friday 29

th
 September at 2.30pm. Donations of produce would 

be warmly received on Thursday 28
th

 September. 
 
Parent workshops 
To help you have a better understanding on how we teach and how you can support your child, we 
have planned several workshops.  
 
 

Thursday 28
th

 September 2.30 Learning Ladders – How teachers use this to personalise learning. 
 

Wednesday 11
th

 October 2.30pm Parent workshop on Phonics. Suitable for parents with children 
in EYFS – Year 3 
 

Thursday 2
nd

 November 2.30pm Parent workshop on hearing your child read. How to support 
your child in Reception through to Year 6. 
 

Wednesday 29
th

 November 
 

2.30pm Parent workshop on Maths. Suitable for parents with children in 
Year 3 – Year 6 

Wednesday 6
th

 November 
 

2.30pm Parent workshop on Maths. Suitable for parents with children in 
EYFS -  Year 2 

 
School clubs and wrap around care 
We still have spaces! If you would like your child to participate in any of our school clubs or would 
like to take advantage of our wrap around care, please complete the relevant forms (found on our 
school website http://www.cadmoreendschool.org/website/letters/288865) and return Monday 
morning. 
 
Kind regards, 
Mrs. Debbie Groom 

Headteacher 

Wed 29.11.17 Parent 

workshop on maths. Year 3 – 

6. 2.30 – 3.15pm 

Wed 6.12.17 Parent 

workshop on maths. EYFS – 

Year 2. 2.30-3.15pm 

Wed 13.12.17 EYFS and KS1 

Nativity. 2.15-3.15pm 

Thu 14.12.17 EYFS and KS1 

Nativity (7 yr+ please) 6.30 – 

7.30pm 

Tue 19.12.17 Christmas 

celebrations at the church. 

1pm 

Tue 19.12.17 School finishes 

2pm 

Term Dates 

INSET Days 

4.9.17, 5.9.17, 3.1.18, 

29.3.18, 4.6.18 

 

Open                          Close  
 

Autumn Term 2017: 

Wed 6.9.17        Fri 20.10.17 

Mon 30.10.17   Tue 9.12.17 
 

Spring Term 2018 
Thu 4.1.18              Fri 9.2.18 

Mon 19.2.18    Wed 28.3.18 

 

Summer Term 2018 
Mon 16.4.18        Fri 25.5.18 

Tue 5.6.18          Tue 24.7.18 

 

http://www.cadmoreendschool.org/website/letters/288865

